I support the core value of the Honouring Tree and the accompanying Diversity Legacy Project, which commemorates the 1910 Settlement of people of African ancestry to Regina and other parts of our province.  

  This project contributes to the affirmation that this province is made up of people from a diverse heritage and it reminds us of our responsibility to work towards equality, inclusion and the participation of all people in every aspect of our society.  It encourages respect for human differences.  

I support and congratulate the Saskatchewan African Canadian Heritage Museum (SACHM) and the Regina Multicultural Council (RMC) plus their partners in this creative project that builds community.  I endorse your spirit and commitment to building a legacy that supports diversity, equality and inclusion in Regina and Saskatchewan communities through on-going community activities. 

Sincerely,

Roberta M. McKay MD FRCPC

